

Mr. Chris Long Christian Coalition of Ohio P.O. Box 852 Westfield Center, OH 44251

Dear Mr. Long:

Thank you for your survey. As your State Treasurer, I will be focusing on the issues that directly relate to my responsibilities in the Treasurer of State's office. My job is to collect, protect, and invest those funds that are the responsibility of this office.

Since I am not holding or seeking a state or federal legislative position, nor a judicial one, my position does not involve any role in changing or shaping these policy issues that are the responsibility of legislative and judicial officeholders. Therefore, I respectfully decline to participate in the survey.

I appreciate your interest and will be focused on the duties and financial responsibilities of State Treasurer.

Sincerely,

Dennette B. Bradle Treasurer of State